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Do you care for a partner, friend or 
family member with health or other 
support needs? Are you part of the 
LGBTI community – or do you care 
for someone who is? 

Yarra City Council is funded to provide 
respite care to the LGBTI community 
through the Support for Carers program. 
You can be a carer for someone living 
with disability or for an older person with 
care needs. 

Each successful applicant will receive up 
to 20 hours respite care per year. 

Our staff are trained to be respectful and 
sensitive to you or your family’s 
preferences and care needs.  

Areas covered include the municipality of 
Yarra and surrounding suburbs. 

How the service is used is up to you. We 
can provide a regular or occasional 
service; either within the home or out in 
the community.

More information 
For more information contact Michele 
Watson on 9205 5442 or email  
info@yarracity.vic.gov.au.  


